
 
 
 

 

Consolidated Edison Company of NY, Inc. 
4 Irving Place 
New York  NY   10003-0987 
www.coned.com 

 
February 29, 2008 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 

 
 

Re: Case 06-G-0059 - In the Matter of Issues 
Associated with Gas Curtailment 

 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
           
 Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. ("Con Edison" or the 
"Company") hereby submits for filing the following tariff leaves proposing revisions to its 
Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 9 – GAS (the “Gas Tariff”) in compliance with the 
Commission’s “Order Adopting Gas Curtailment Guidelines and Requirements” (the 
“Order”), issued and effective August 23, 2007, in Case 06-G-0059: 
 
 Leaf    85  Revision   2  Superseding 1 
 Leaf   86  Revision   2  Superseding 1 
 Leaf   87  Revision   2  Superseding 1 
 Leaf   88  Revision   2  Superseding 1 
 Leaf   89  Revision   2  Superseding 1 
 Leaf    90  Revision   3  Superseding 2 
 Leaf 155  Revision 11  Superseding 10 
 Leaf 161  Revision   4  Superseding 3 
 Leaf 162  Revision   8  Superseding 7 
 Leaf 163  Revision   4  Superseding 3 
 
  

Summary of Tariff Modifications 
 
 By letter dated October 25, 2007, the Company filed amendments to its Gas tariff 
consistent with the “Gas Curtailment Guidelines” (“Guidelines”) attached as Appendix B 
to the Order.  Such tariff amendments went into effect on November 1, 2007 on a 
temporary basis.  
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Subsequent to the filing, Staff requested that the Company file further revisions 
to the gas tariff leaves filed on October 25, 2007.  The foregoing tariff leaves being filed 
electronically today, are effective March 3, 2008, on a temporary basis.   

 
The Company will make applicable changes to its Gas Transportation Operating 

Procedures Manual ("GTOP") upon Commission approval of the tariff changes on a 
permanent basis.  
 

Notices 
 
 The Company has completed newspaper publication of the changes filed on 
October 25, 2007, and therefore respectfully requests  waiver of the  Public Service Law 
§ 66 (12) (B) as to newspaper publication of the changes proposed by the tariff 
amendments filed today. 
 
   
 

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at (212) 460-3325. 
 

Very truly yours, 
        

 
        Christine Colletti 
        Director – Rate Engineering 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
 
c.c. All Parties (with Attachments) 
       Mr. Andrew Riebel, Staff 
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